

Eufaula High School

Band Booster Minutes

May 06, 2014

Eufaula High School Band Room

Meeting called to order by Tammy Brockman at 5:00pm

Those present at this meeting: Cliff Washburn Tammy Brockman Kim Allen Winzera Jones Kathy Brown Katrina Osborn

Old Business:

We discussed the Fall carnival to be held at the Senior Stadium on Aug. 18, 2014, we have been granted permission to use this field for the carnival but we cannot have any bouncie houses, the idea was brought up to have the inflatable slides, Larry Blankenship will be contacted on prices for the slide.

The yard sale to be held in June has been tabled to a later date, this will be discussed at a future meeting.

The band banquet prepartation's were discussed we have 194 scheduled to attend.

New Business:

President Tammy Brockman addressed:

The need for unity within the officers and not to have drama going on all the time.

Job Duties for the officers were discussed..

All Officers must work all home games, with the possibility to be able to be off at least 1 game

Discussed having at least 2 chaperones at every game

A log will be made up showing who has worked and hasn't worked the concession stand

No students or children will be allowed in concession stand

Discussed putting in an air conditioner in the concession stand

Discussed purchasing food from Sam's for the concession stand

Discussed separtate invoiced for food from Big H

Discussed a 50.00 fee for band parents who do not participate in activities

Discussed having an alumni band at the Oct 24th home game, there will be a 30.00 registration fee to be able to take part in the alumni band which will go towards music, t-shirt and other expense's.

Discussed hosting a movie night at the ball field behind the band room on Friday June 13
Friday June 17
Friday July 11
Friday July 25

This will be a fund raiser to raise money for band cam and other band expenses.

The up coming orientation for students was discussed, the band parents would like to have a table set up to sell bumper stickers and other items to support the band and to welcome the students back.

The date for the marching contest was discussed and the future preparation were discussed.

The meeting was adjourned by Tammy Brockman

The meeting was adjourned by Tammy Brockman